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I am a motorcyclist in Oregon and I support this bill. Lane filtering provides safety 

from being rear-ended by cars, and reduces the amount of space we take up in 

traffic. Like bicyclists, we risk our safety when sharing the road with automobiles, 

however we have no special lanes or special safety features. Lane filtering would be 

the first step. 


